May 2017

Dear Parents,
These are the forms required for the new school year.

Physical exams (Blue or yellow HAR health assessment record) are required for all new students. Up to
date physicals are required for yearly for all children under age 5 as well as those entering kindergarten,
third grade and sixth grade. Up to date would refer to any physical completed after july 2016.

Emergency information forms must be completed and signed by a parent /guardian every year. One for
each child at school. This form provides essential emergency health and contact information as well as
gives consent for the school nurse to provide both routine and emergency health care to your child.

Prescribers Authorization must be completed if there is a need for medication. Sunscreen is considered
a medication,

Acetaminophen Standing Order is aptional and age specific. Qutlines criteria in which it may be
acceptable for the nurse to administer Tylenol and or Motrin to your child.

Please return all completed forms to the school at your earliest convenience, but no later than August 4,
2017.

According to state law, children whom do not meet the immunization requirements will be excluded
from school. Please note the new immunization requirements for the State of Connecticut.

If you have any questions please call 860-561-0700.

Thank-you

Jaime Goldsmith, RN BSN

The Solomon Schechter Day School of Greater Hartford



